
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 20 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Lord Provost at a meeting of 
the Council on 6 February 2020 

   

Question  When representing the city in China, in particular to our 

partner cities of Xi’an and Shenzhen, to what extent did the 

Lord Provost raise human rights concerns with the Chinese 

authorities? 

Answer   
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